
From: Lee Richardson  
Sent: 01 March 2021 13:10 

To: Hopson, Lisa 
Cc: pitt, jon 

Subject: Re: Machine Shop 8 Dock Head Road Chatham Kent. 

 
Hi Lisa. 
 
Thanks for this. 
 
My original objection stands. The license should not be issued until firm assurance from the 
applicant has addressed the following points, most of which are stated in my original objection. 
 
A license should not be issued if planning permission for the site hasn’t been submitted. This will 
give any future planning permission the right of license without knowledge of the site’s structure, 
layout or intended design. This would affect the residents and local area, including, but not limited 
to traffic management, staging/lighting position, public amenities entrance/egress of traffic. 
 

1. At the meeting, the Chair asked the applicant ‘to explain how (Mr Sutton) would protect the 
quality of their (residents) life’ the question was not answered. [Prevention of public 
nuisance – Light and Noise Poulton] 

2. When does the applicant want to start these activities, as planning permission has now been 
withdrawn and the site is unprepared?  

3. The selling of alcohol on and off the premises – please state where ‘off the premises’ is 
intended? As the applicant stated the site would be ‘locked down’ by 10pm, where’s the 
control and safety monitoring for persons remaining on site, or close to the site in an 
inebriated or socially active/excited state – causing harm and distress to the local residents. 
[Prevention of Crime and Disorder] [Public Safety] [Prevention of Public Nuisance – Noise 
pollution] 

4. As planning permission has been withdrawn, where is access and exit to the premises 
anticipated to take place? The applicant stated Dock Head Road was a private no through 
road. This road has a ‘give way’ to traffic at the top of Dock Head Road, any entrance or 
egress from the venue into Dock Head Road would cause severe traffic congestion to local 
residents, properties, business owners and public transport. And interfere with any 
emergency service response. 

 
I therefore propose the license be declined. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Lee. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

APPENDIX E - REPRESENTATIONS RE: AMENDED APPLICATION



 
From: stella maris canelo   

Sent: 02 March 2021 18:05 
To: Hopson, Lisa 

Subject: Re: Machine Shop 8 Dock Head Road Chatham Kent. 

 
Dear Mrs Hopson 
 
Thank you for all the information.I have read the changes in the application and still the things that i 
found more disturbing is that the cinema and the selling of alcohol remain unchanged.so the 
markets. 
So,i will like to participate in the meeting in 16th of March. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Stella Maris Canelo  

 
 


